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Comments: Central Cascades Wilderness Project

 

Jarrod Lummis

815 Harritt Dr NW

Salem, OR 97304

 

November 22, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

I am happy to see that collectively an effort is being made to promote generational enjoyment of our wilderness

areas. Although I am not particularly happy about it, I support the permit system. In addition to the permit system

I would love to see ongoing effort promoting leave no trace principles and education on the most sustainable

ways to enjoy our public lands. I do ask that we explore other options in displaying our permit though. Printed

material is an additional inconvenience. I believe that our community would benefit from some sort of electronic

permit, especially for day use. I appreciate your efforts, see you on the trails!

 

 

Sincerely,

Jarrod Lummis

 


